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We have had some great attendance scores over the 
past two weeks.  

Well done to everyone!   

Please ensure that children are arriving punctually each 
day. School doors open at 8.35am and close at 8.45am.  

  Highest attendance:  
 

 
WELL DONE!! 

 

 

 

Click here to view our lunchtime  

information and menus 

ORDERING 

MEALS VIA 

SCOPAY 

 

 

Please may we remind you that all meals  

required from the School Kitchen must be 

ordered in advance of the day they are  

required via Scopay (the online ordering  

system). 

 

Thank you to our local Wickes branch who 

through their community department have  

donated some equipment for our Early Years 

team, we can't wait to see it all in use! 

LITTER PICKING 

Last week, Peters Hill residents did 
their first bi-yearly litter pick.   They 
focused mainly on woodland, as it’s now 
a conservation area, and also the  
perimeter of the school collecting 4 
large bin bags of rubbish.   

The majority of the rubbish was made 
up of bottles, wrappers and coffee 
cups. 

We would like to thank these  
residents for their efforts and ask  
everyone to be mindful of taking their 
rubbish home to dispose of. 

http://petershillprimary.org/Parents-1/Lunchtime-Menu


ONLINE SAFETY  

Staying safe online is extremely important for  
children.  There is lots of information available for 
parents on our website which will be continually 
updated. 
 
The following link will take you to our e-safety 
page: 
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety 
 

 

TERM DATES 
Please click here to view  the 
term dates for this academic 
year.  These can also be found 
on our website under the 
‘Useful Info’ Tab. 

 
 

One of our termly Governor meetings is curriculum based.  At the last meeting we were told all 
about history and maths in school: what the children learn from the start through to Year 6. Our 
job following this meeting is to come into school and look to see that this is happening.  
 
As Governors we must thank the staff who come and tell us all about their subject areas. Their 
enthusiasm and love of their subject always comes through.  They are also very proud of the 
work the children produce.  
 
Next time we will be looking at science and geography.  
 
Mrs I Gilhooley 
Chair of Governors 
 

REFLEXIONS 

We are working with Reflexions, a funded branch of 
the NHS, created to support mental health in young 
people and to try and reduce the pressure on GP's and 
CAMHS.  Through this collaboration we are able to  
offer support to individuals, small groups, parents and 
staff.  So far we have held 2 parent workshops for 
parents in Y3 -Y6 about ‘social media and mental 
health’ and ’what is anxiety’.  

The next parent workshop is 'Year 6 Transitions' and 
is on 7 June at 2.00pm. If you are interested please 
book your place by emailing your name and how many 
places you would like to book to:   

reserve@petershillprimary.org.  

It is very much a service for you, if demand is low in 
the borough this service may cease which would be a 
shame.  If you want to discuss anything in particular 
that you think Reflexions may be able to support with, 
please contact Mrs Bridgwater in the first instance. 

COMMUNICATION 

As you are aware we  

communicate with parents via 

email whenever possible and 

would be grateful therefore if 

you could check your emails on 

a regular basis. 

Letters with reply slips are sent 

home in paper form.  When  

returning the reply slip to 

school, please could we request 

that you retain the letter for  

future reference. 

Thank you for your support. 

http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/Term-Dates-2


 

 

 

 

Charlie made some Easter cakes with extra  
sprinkles.   

He also delivered them to his neighbours.  
Well done Charlie for being so thoughtful! 

 

 

Jensen baked some cookies with his 
Nanny. She is a brilliant cook and has 
been teaching him the tricks of the 
trade! He was very proud of them and 
they were a delicious treat. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ayesha baked this wonderful cake 
at home.  Well done, it looks delicious!   Milo made his family’s favourite Yorkshire 
                                    puddings for lunch on Sunday.  They look  

wonderful 
 
Olivia has enjoyed making 
homemade pizzas. She had 
fun kneading and stretching 
her dough out before adding 
her toppings. They were  
delicious and enjoyed by all 
the family!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eddie and Reggie had a sleep over at their Nanny and Grandad’s and did some baking. 
Eddie made some Brookies and Reggie made some Banana and Chocolate Chip Cupcakes. 
It was a 10/10 from all the family  



 

 

 SPRING TERM 2024 
Tuesday 12 March  Year 6 Come Dine with Me 
Wednesday 13 March  Year 6 Come Dine with Me 
Friday 15 March   Science Day 
w/c 18 March   Shakespeare Week 
Wednesday 20 March  Year 3 Performance 
Wednesday 20 March  4CS & 4LW Maths Workshop (details to follow) 

Thursday 21 March  4SF & 4DE Maths Workshop (details to follow) 

Thursday 21 March  Down Syndrome Awareness Day 
Friday 22 March  EYFS & KS1 Easter Bonnet Day 
Friday 22 March  Last Day of Term 
 

CHILD FRIENDLY CHILD PROTECTION 
POLICY 

A copy of our child friendly Child Protection 
Policy is available to view on the ‘key info’ tab 
of our website or by clicking here 

YEAR 6 GIRLS FOOTBALL TEAM 

A huge congratulations to 
the girls football team, 
who have completed all 
of their league matches.  
The girls played on  
Tuesday 6 February at Redhill. Their first 
game was against Hob green who they lost 
against 1-0, the second game was against 
Ham Dingle which they won 3-0, finally they 
played Rufford which they won 2-0.  On 
Tuesday 27 February they were at Redhill 
again for another three matches.  The 
match against St Josephs and St James’s 
both ended in a draw 0-0. The final game 
against Amblecote Primary, they won 2-0. 
Well done girls you all played so well.  We 
are waiting to find out if the girls have  
qualified for the next round. Fingers 
crossed! 

YEAR 4 CREATIVE WRITING CLUB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Last term during the Year 4 Creative Writing 
club, children worked on creating poetry, 
around the topic of dreams, to enter a  
competition called once upon a dream where 
work can be published into a book.  Lots of  
children from the club were chosen to have 
their entries published!  Photographs of them 
celebrating can be seen above. 

Week commencing 4 March 2024 

CLASS WORDS READ 

6AM 30 626 168 

6NG 24 182 107 

6JP 11 236 754 

5AC 6 326 144 

6SF 5 217 641 

EASTER PRIZE 

On 20 March, children who have  

ordered a lunch from the kitchen will have 

a choice from a selection of Easter  

desserts. 

They also have the chance to win an Easter prize. 

https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/sh-petershillprimary-org/media/downloads/Child%20Protection%20Policy.pdf

